
       

 DECEMBER 2005         DECEMBER 2003 
   Wodonga Albury Camera Club Inc.                           President: Kerry Weymouth  (02) 6040 9103 

                      Reg. No. A 0013634 L                                                         Secretary: Brian Paatsch   (02) 6025 2117 

   PO Box 46, Wodonga Victoria 3690                          Comp. Sec: Cathie Donovan (02) 6025 4106 

   Editor: Paul Temple (02) 6024 4885                                                   www.waccfoto.com  
 

      DATES TO REMEMBER 
 
THURS. 8

th
 DECEMBER.  

Christmas gathering, 6:pm, at Panthers bistro.  

General Meeting, 8:00pm., Lavington Panthers Sports 
Club. 
Entries due for the February ‘Open’ competition. 
PRESENTER: No presenter due to Christmas 
Celebration 
 

 

THURS. 12
th

 JANUARY.  

General Meeting, 7:30pm. 
Entries due for the March ‘f Nothing’ comp. 
PRESENTER:  To be announced.. 
TUES. 31

st
 JANUARY.   

Committee Meeting, 7pm at Cathie’s. 
 

 

                                            Merry Christmas To All    

 
       NOTICE BOARD ...........   
 

COMPETITIONS: 
* Coming club competitions: - 
December – ‘Open’. Judge – Paul Robinson. 
January –     ‘Pattern’. Judge – Paul Grigg. 
February -   ‘Open’ 
March -     ‘f  Nothing.’ Judge and Presenter - Jenni 
Horsnell 
April – ‘Open’ 
Remember, entries due at GM 2 months prior. 
* FCC ‘Top Shots’ comp., closes 26th March. 
Entry form available from Paul. 
* We would like help with club competitions. To ease 
the burden on the competition secretary, we would 
like another member to look after the recording of 
results. If you are interested, please talk to one of the 
new committee members tonight, or phone later on. 
* PowerPoint Images. We would like members to 
know that images used in these presentations are  
Presenters for 2006 

deleted unless permission has been given by a  
photographer for an image to be retained. Images 
retained are for the purposes of club history. We are a 
camera club, and it would be nice for future members 
to be able to see some work in a club archive. 
* Results of the FCC Interclub are attached. 
OUTINGS and WORKSHOPS: 

Outings: 

Non organized as yet.                                      
Workshops: 

None organized as yet. 
                 ....................................................... 
 
Club Polo Shirts 

There are spare shirts available, so see Rob, Carmen 
or Kerry if you would like to buy one. Price $26. 
 
 
Annual General Meeting 

http://www.waccfoto.com/


March – Jenni Horsnell (Possibly macro 
photography). Jenni was a presenter at the VAPS 
Convention in Albury, and was very well received by 
delegates. 
We need presenters for 2006. If you are able to present 
some of your slides or prints, please let one of the 
committee members know so that we can slot you in 
to a suitable month. We can help organize your work 
into a PowerPoint presentation if you would like to 
present your work that way.  
 
New Member 

We would like to welcome Ross Jones to the club. 
Please make yourself known to Ross so that we can all 
begin to share our photographic knowledge. 
 
Missing 

Somebody mistakenly collected a box of auction 
goodies belonging to Paul Temple after the October 
auction. Contents included a number of media 
cardholders and other goods. Could these please be 
returned? Please phone on the above number or see 
me tonight. Thanks.  
 
Calendar 

Quantum Printing are after a pic for their 2006 
calendar. A number of members submitted prints to be 
considered for this and the selected print will be 
announced tonight. 
 
NEW WEB SITE – www.waccfoto.com 
Thanks to Kerry and Leighton Weymouth of Lan 
Mine, we now have a new web site with our own 
domain name. Kerry & Leighton have donated the fee 
for hosting the web site and also the first year of 
registration of the domain name. 
CSU ART SHOP (Olive street, Albury) 
The art shop has a sale on at the moment and has film 
and photographic paper at very good prices. Please 
support the art shop as it stocks a variety of 
photographic materials that other retailers no longer 
handle. At least pop in and have a look so that you are 
familiar with the shop and its stock. 
NEGV NEWS ....... 
Meeting Dates for 2006 are as follows: - 

1. April 18th – Benalla (Entries due March 3rd) 
2. July 15th – Shepparton (Entries due June 16th) 
3. November 11th – Wodonga-Albury (Entries due 
October 13th) 
 

Congratulations to the new committee members 
appointed unopposed at the GM last month. The 
committee is as follows: - 
President – Kerry Weymouth 
Vice President – Rob Grant 
Secretary – Brian Paatsch 
Treasurer – Jean Tilley 
Ordinary members: - 
Cathie Donovan (Competition Secretary) 
Carmen Nawrocki 
Michael Katalinic 
Pat Stenson 
Paul Temple (Optic Nerve Editor) 
Charles Tilley (Public Officer)  
 
Our thanks to Shirley Head for her work with the 
committee during 2005 / 2005. Shirley did not 
nominate for a position this year and we will miss her 
contributions at the meetings. 
Prints From Digital and Analogue. 

Digital Works in Melbourne has excellent prices on 
photographic printing. Check out their web site  
www.digitalworks.net.au. It’s not that user friendly, 
but their prices are! (e.g. 10x8” - $3, 12x16”- $8. 
20x30” - $18. plus postage back. Gloss + $1, Metallic 
+ 50%). The results are excellent. I have some 
samples at the meeting tonight. 
Attendance Book. 

Please sign for insurance purposes. 
 

WANTED TO ........ 
SELL OR BUY. 
1. FOR SALE 
Pentax outfit 
SF7 with 28/80 zoom lens. 
Dedicated Pentax flash 
50mm lens 
300mm lens 
2x converter 
Cokin filters. 
$350 for the lot. 
Phone Martyn 0409032729 or 60425316 
2. Chusan is looking for Darkroom equipment. 
Enlarger, trays, changing bag etc. Please call her if 
you think you may have relevant gear for sale. 
Ph 60246667 
This section is for your use. If you have something to 
sell or wish to purchase something give the editor a 
call on 60244885. Best of all, it’s free to members. 
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